
Salt Lake Deanery  
Report as of September 26, 2020 
 

The Salt Lake Deanery has not officially met since February 1st.  Our Annual Spring Luncheon in 

March was cancelled after the Diocesan Directives were issued by Bishop Solis.  I know that it 

was only one of many cancellations throughout the Deanery since that time.  All of our parishes 

are struggling trying to figure out how they can meet, stay connected, still provide service to 

the parish community, as well as service to others.  A number of the CCWs are not meeting yet 

and others have found ways to at least stay in touch. Some affiliates I did not hear from; I made 

the assumption that they weren’t meeting yet. 

 

Cathedral of the Madeline – are still on a hiatus and discussing options for resuming limited in-

 person gatherings 

Our Lady of Lourdes Magna – are not meeting yet 

Catholic Women’s League – met via ZOOM in August. They had to cancel their Membership

 Tea in the Spring.  They are now trying to figure out how they can still donate to The Inn

 Between and the Linda Simpson Scholarship since that had to cancel the Fall Fundraiser. 

Sacred Heart – has not been able to meet.  Sacred Heart was damaged from the earthquake so

 the Church is closed.  Mass in being held in the Hall and Religious Ed is now on-line. 

St Anns – has met via conference call a few times and are working on what is the best way

 to try to meet in person and still socially distance 

St Margarites – has not met 

St Olafs – has not met 

St Vincents – has not met and Pat Voorhes has sent a communication to encourage them all to

 at least start emailing so they can stay in touch. They have not had their elections so

 they are somewhat in limbo 

Sts Peter and Paul – President Cindy Collingwood – Johnson began leading the Rosary every

 Wednesday evening in March after the Diocesan Directives came out.  They have had

 monthly meetings via ZOOM each month.  However, all projects they normally work on

 have been put on hold. Collection drives are also on hold as non-profits are not able to

 take donations at this time due to COVID.  They were able to have what was originally

 planned as a Marion Retreat but turned into a ZOOM Evening Reflection on Mary guided

 by Father Christopher Gray in May. Plans are to meet in October with social

 distancing. 

 


